
East Rand RYLA Camp – 30 Apr – 2 May 2021 

TO THE ATTENTION OF ROTARY CLUB YOUTH OFFICERS 

Dear Rotary Club Youth Officer 

The Rotary E-Club of East Rand will be hosting the next RYLA camp in Region 3, as follows: 

 Dates:   From 12h00 on Friday 30 April to 13h00 on Sunday 2 May 2021 

 Venue:   The camp will be held at the EMSENI CHRISTIAN CENTRE in Benoni 

 Cost per student:   R 1 275.00 includes printed handbook, certificate, RYLA pin & RYLA cap 

 Arrival: Students must arrive at eMseni between 11h00 and 12h00. We start promptly at 12 

noon. 

 Departure: The sponsoring Rotary Clubs are to ensure that students are collected by 14h00 

on Sunday 2 May 2021.

 We cannot arrange any transport nor give learners cash for public transport. 

 PLEASE COMPLETE YOUR CLUB’S DETAILS ON APPLICATION FORMS PRIOR TO 

GIVING THESE OUT TO SCHOOLS OR APPLICANTS. We receive the vast majority of 

applications forms directly from schools or parents and it is very difficult to establish the 

sponsoring club if these details are not completed.

 Please ensure that student/s receive a copy of the instruction sheet RYLA-2021-5. 

 PLEASE DO NOT RE-SEND STUDENT(S) THAT HAVE ATTENDED A PREVIOUS RYLA 

CAMP 

 THERE WILL BE NO EXCEPTIONS TO THE ABOVE 

 COVID-19 PREVENTION MEASURES WILL BE IN PLACE 

As the essence of the program is on making better citizens and leaders of our youth, and as 

RYLA is an award program, it will be necessary for your Club or any other sponsor to pay for the 

entrant, as there must be no cost to the individual students. 

SUBMISSION DEADLINE – 23 APRIL 2021 

Please note that due to the venue, conditions and circumstances, we need to receive all 

applications and payments by the 23 April 2021. Due to additional Covid 19 measures, we will 

accept only the first 36 applications received with payment.

Any application received after that date will not be entered for this camp. The student may, however 

enrol for the next camp. It is imperative that you please convey this message to the relevant schools 

as applications received after this deadline will not be considered. 

Please avoid unnecessary disappointment for the kids by notifying the schools in time.


